10th June 2022

To: The Chairman,

NSW Flood Inquiry –

Michael Fuller APM

Dear Michael,

I am writing to you at the suggestion of our local Member,

MP.

I have been involved in lightweight building technology for the past 15 years.

Following my involvement and using FSR Principals (Patent Pending) is in the possession of technology which may allow homes to be built in a flood zone.

Our claim is that, irrespective of 1 in 100 flood zone markers, 2400 mm above that level.

would rise

This would allow occupiers to retain their home and its contents without water damage. A home could become a "safe house for others".

By implementing this technology, we could mitigate the huge anxiety and costs associated with relocating large numbers of home owners and the Government cost to assist such moves.

I look forward to your response.

Kind Regards.

10th June 2022

To: The Chairman,

NSW Flood Inquiry.

Dear Professor O'Kane,

I am writing to you at the suggestion of our local Member,

MP.

I have been involved in lightweight building technology for the past 15 years.

Following my involvement and using FSR Principals (Patent Pending)

Australia is in the possession of technology which may allow homes to be built in a flood zone.

Our claim is that, irrespective of 1 in 100 flood zone markers, 2400 mm above that level.

would rise

This would allow occupiers to retain their home and its contents without water damage. A home could become a "safe house for others".

By implementing this technology, we could mitigate the huge anxiety and costs associated with relocating large numbers of home owners and the Government cost to assist such moves.

I look forward to your response.

Kind Regards.